
Senate Rules Committee, 
 
Please move forward the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact bill (HB 2927). This legislation would 
be a significant step toward our fundamental democratic principle that every vote counts. 
 
Thanks for your time and attention. 
 
Douglas McLean 
Portland, Oregon 
303-541-9941 
 
YES on HB 2927 
No on SB 825 

 


